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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

9th September, 2016 
 
Subject:  Prohibition for use of Samsung Galaxy Note 7 Mobile Phone on 

Board Aircraft. 
 
In the light of recent incidents and concerns raised by Samsung about its Galaxy Note 
7 devices. Travelling public and airlines are advised to ensure the following: 
 

1. Not to turn on or charge Samsung Galaxy Note 7mobile phone on board the 
aircraft. 
 

2. Not to stow them in any checked-in baggage. 
 
 

 
(B.S. Bhullar) 

Director General of Civil Aviation 
 
 
 


